[date]

Representative Joe Fitzgibbon
PO Box 40600				
Olympia, WA 98504		

RE: Building for the Arts/Capital Budget

Dear Representative Fitzgibbon:

On behalf of the Highland Park Improvement Club (HPIC), I am writing to encourage your continued advocacy for full funding of the Building for the Arts program in the capital budget. We thank you for your strong support of this meaningful funding at a time when so many worthy causes are in need.

(Please describe in your own words what the HPIC Rebuild project will mean to you, the organization and the community)

Thank you for your ongoing support of our neighborhood gathering place, the arts and cultural community, and for your work on behalf of the people of Washington State.

Sincerely, 


